
    DLPSA Organization Meeting 

                 9-10-2018 

 

 

Call to order: Meeting was called to order at 7:05pm on Monday 9-10-2018. The main purpose of this 

meeting was to determine how the board would be organized. 

 Those in attendance were John Hubbard, Jeff Beaton, Ken Chamberlain, Ken Schonhoff, Lauren 

Moon, Paul Johnson and Cynthia Howard. 

 

Election of officers: 

President: Ken Schonhoff made a motion to keep John Hubbard as President, Jeff Beaton seconded and 

all were in favor of nomination. 

Treasurer:  John Hubbard made a motion to have Lauren Moon to take over as Treasurer, Ken 

Chamberlain seconded and all voted in favor. 

Vice President: John Hubbard made a motion to keep Jeff Beaton as Vice President, Ken Schonhoff 

seconded and all voted in favor. 

Secretary: Ken Chamberlain made a motion to keep Cynthia Howard as Secretary, Jeff Beaton seconded 

and all voted in favor. 

Directors: Jeff Beaton motioned to keep Ken Chamberlain as Liaison director, John Hubbard seconded 

and all voted in favor. 

Ken Chamberlain motioned to keep Ken Schonhoff as Maintenance director, seconded by Cynthia 

Howard. 

John Hubbard motioned to have Paul Johnson help out with both Maintenance and Liaison. Ken 

Schonhoff seconded and all voted in favor. 

 

The Newsletter will be a corroboration of all Officers and Directors with the final articles to be decided 

upon in a special Newsletter meeting. The decided upon articles will then be given to Jeff Beaton for the 

formation of the final Newsletter. 

A Motion to investigate aluminum siding the pavilion soffit as opposed to painting was made by Jeff 

Beaton and seconded by Ken Schonhoff and all voted in favor. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:49pm by John Hubbard  


